Confirmation Letter

April 21, 2020

Mr. Mark Collins
Program Director
KMIN-FM
1318 W. Madison Ave.
Mankato, MN 56001


Dear Mr. Collins:

Thanks for inviting Harrison Moore to join you Sunday, April 26, for the “Booktime” talk show on KMIN-FM. We’ll plan to be at the station, at 1320 W. Madison Ave., no later than 7:25 p.m. I have told Moore that you want him to be at the station by 7:30 p.m.

Your listeners will enjoy hearing Moore recount his sailing adventures across the Great Lakes and the Atlantic Ocean. Not only is he a great adventurer but he is also a great storyteller, as you probably noticed from his book, “Sailing Reverie.”

The New York Times reviewer, Marti Hallet, compared his book to “Zen and the Art of Motorcycle Maintenance.” Hallet went on to call his book a “philosophy classic.”

Moore is eager to be a guest on your show. He is especially interested in talking with you about the following subjects:

· How he started his sailing adventures – from building his 26-foot sailboat in his garage to sailing across the ocean. 
· His adventures on his four-week journey across the Atlantic Ocean and how two dolphins saved his life.
· How he can handle being a husband, father of twins, engineer and an involved community member while still finding time to sail.
· Why he decided to write his book and how that experience has changed his life even more than sailing the ocean. 

We’re looking forward to a great show. Thanks, again.

Sincerely,




Amber Chrischilles 
